
 

 

Dear brother Ronald,  

 

We hope that your paths are perfect and blessed and so we. 

 

 Attached are pictures of baptism that we had this month. 

 

We could use you as well in the work here on the mission if you can come.  What benefit is there 

for short-term mission trips?   

 First, they encourage the local Christians.  It is helpful to know that there are other 

Christians out there besides the ones in your local area.   

 Second, they encourage the full-time missionaries to keep working on the field full-

time.   

 Third, they encourage Christians in the states to see the wonderful works that God is 

doing throughout the world.   

 Fourth, it opens the mind of the short-term missionary to new cultures and experiences 

that they might not get otherwise.   

 Fifth, they can participate in the Great Commission by helping with evangelism.   

 

All in all, it is important for full-time missionaries to maintain the work, but also it is important 

for short-term missionaries to come and encourage the work with their presence and assistance. 

  

May the Lord bless you, 

  

Willy 

 

Willy Emmanuel Yudah is a student with the International College of the Bible who is working 

to fulfill the Great Commission.  We rejoice with him for the baptism in April. 

 


